

To: Mr Johnny Ryan - ask+request-10992-9df42af1@asktheeu.org

Sent by email only

Brussels, 10 May 2022

Subject: Your application for access to documents - Ref No 2022-31

Dear Mr. Ryan,

We refer to your e-mail dated 11/04/2022 in which you make a request for access to documents, registered on 13/04/2022 under reference number 2022-31. The final deadline for replying to your initial request is therefore 10/05/2022.

You requested access to documents containing the following information:

"I request a list a list of all "Internal EDPB Document" documents.

For clarity, I am not asking for a list of all documents held by the EDPB, but rather for a list of all documents that contain in their title the following "Internal EDPB Document X/XXXX"'

## Assessment

We have identified 1 document that falls within the scope of your request.

## Partial disclosure

Having examined the document requested under the provisions of Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 regarding public access to documents, alongside the scope of your request, I have come to the conclusion that full disclosure of the documents cannot be granted. Some parts of the document have been redacted as they contain information that falls outside the scope of your request.

## Disclaimer

You may reuse the documents requested free of charge for non-commercial and commercial purposes provided that the source is acknowledged and that you do not distort the original meaning or message of the document/documents. Please note that neither the EDPB, nor its Secretariat assume liability stemming from the reuse.

## Means of redress

In accordance with Article 7(2) of Regulation 1049/2001, you are entitled to make a confirmatory application requesting the European Data Protection Board to review this position.



Such a confirmatory application should be addressed within 15 working days upon receipt of this letter to the following email address: <a href="edge-depb.europa.eu">edpb@edpb.europa.eu</a>. Please make reference to the case number of your requestion the subject.

Yours faithfully,

Ventsislav Karadjov

Vice-Chair of the EDPB